
March 5, 2012 

 
 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 
Enclosed is a donation from the Winkelman Resource Management Center 

for $281.93.  It is to cover travel expenses for Mammoth Stem School for a 

field trip to the Arboretum at Superior, Arizona. 
 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Harriett F. Hedrick 

Winkelman Resource Management Center 
Box 68 

Mammoth, Arizona 85618 


